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Monday 25th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to invite you all to our Carols in the Courtyard concert. This will take place on Wednesday 
18th December 2024 at 2:00pm.  

In preparation for the concert, Mr Young has been teaching the children a range of festive songs, which will 
be performed on the playground, weather permitting, so there is room for everyone. A message will be 
sent to you all if we need to alter any arrangements due to poor weather.  

During the carol concert, Parent Forum will be selling hot beverages. If you would like to purchase a warm 
drink, the cost will be 50p each. You will be able to pre-order a hot drink on the School Gateway app.  

At the end of the concert, your child will return to their classroom and the usual end of day procedure will 
apply.  

We look forward to showcasing our concert to you all and hope that you can join us.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School 
 


